Art Reception Announcement
The Custer County Court House Art Gallery Committee is pleased to announce an open house reception for artist Bonnie Hartpence and Wanda McClanahan.  The open house reception is scheduled for Tuesday May 8th from 5pm to 7pm on the second floor of the Custer County Courthouse.  Refreshments and snacks will be served as the public will have an opportunity to view the works of art and to meet the artists.   The art will remain on display in the gallery throughout the months of May and June.  Bonnie Hartpence is a renowned fiber artist.  The classically trained artist is a five time participant in the Custer Stampede.  Wanda McClanahan’s art involves landscape paintings and sketches of local historic structures such as old barns and other buildings.  Please come and welcome these talented artists and enjoy their displays. 


